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NOVEMBER MEETING - GRAB THOSE FORKS!!

It’s here at last! The meeting none of us can resist - probably the yummiest meal any of us will
have all year. And to think all you have to do is show up - and like magic there will be lots of
delicious food appearing from nowhere. Kinda like Grandma’s, you never knew how it got
there, you just went to the table and there it was.  Wonder how it happens? Any of you ladies
know?? Oops - I’m forgetting, we do have some great cooks who are guys, don’t we?

VETERANS DAY PARADE
FSAAC was well represented at the breakfast and Mama’s and parade at Chaffee. Dale had a
passenger, a 101 year-old friend who is a veteran of WW II. Roy Rich received a lot of
attention -  they had a sign on the car, and were often stopped along the parade route so people
could meet him. Afterward a birthday party was held in his honor. He’s pretty sharp; Dale
asked how much he was paid when he started serving in the army as a Medic in the
Philippines. He said “$21 a month, but I had to send most of it home.” He enjoyed the ride
immensely, and plans to ride again next year when he is 102.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
ELECTIONS - HERE WE ARE

Once we have enjoyed all the great food at our November meeting and are all mellowed down
from the dessert, we will get into the business of deciding who will be helping out in 2018. We
will be needing a VP and news person.  Having lived through both of these assignments, I
assure you with confidence it will not kill you nor even make you sick. On occasion, you may
even be treated with a certain respect and gratitude, not to mention a sense of self-worth. Most
of the people who have volunteered in the past were busy, some extremely so. But they still
found time to help keep FSAAC in motion. How about you?

AS THE MONKEY SAID WHEN HE GOT HIS TAIL CAUGHT IN THE LAWN
MOWER - “IT WON’T BE LONG NOW!”
Tuesday, December 5, 2017 = 6:30 p.m., Creekmore Park
CHRISTMAS PARTY! Delicious food and great entertainment planned. If you haven’t turned in
your reservation you need to do so NO LATER THAN NOVEMBER MEETING. Ron will take
good care of your money. Just give him $15 per person and you’ll be set for a great evening of
cuisine and entertainment. We promise! 

*****************************************************
PS - Dues are coming up pretty quick. This would be a good time to include them in the check
you give to Ron. You’ll have it over with and make his work much easier. 


